
 
 
 
                             Hoepker Road Fiber Conduit Project 
 
 
Teleport Communications Group Milwaukee is proposing to install 
telecommunications conduit with fiber optic cable on Hoepker Road in the City of 
Madison in December of 2012. There will be a public hearing before the City of 
Madison Board of Public Works on Wednesday , November 28th at 5:30 pm in 
Room 108 of the City of Madison Building, 210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd 
Madison WI. Contractors hired by TCG Milwaukee will bury the new conduit 
within the right of way in the grass terrace and under sidewalk and roadway at 
the following location: 
 

• Conduit installation will be on the south side of Hoepker Road beginning 
154 feet west of Fieldwood Road and extending east under Fieldwood 
Road and American  Parkway, to the Madison City limit 546 feet east of 
Merchant Square. 

 
The conduit will be placed by means of Directional Bore and Vibratory Plow 
methods. Ground restoration will be completed in compliance with the City of 
Madison standard specifications. If any persons have additional questions or 
concerns regarding this project please contact: 
 
Don Dietsch 
Northwind Technical Services LLC  
Authorized Representative of TCG Milwaukee 
(262) 646-5602 
 


